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City of Seattle 
Public Utilities 

Notice of Rule Revision 
 
Under the authority of the Seattle Municipal Code 3.02 and 3.32.020, Seattle Public Utilities proposes 
to revise Director’s Rule ENG-430, Utility System Improvement Dispute Process, and invites the 
public’s review and comment. 
 
SPU establishes utility system improvements during building and land-use permitting. System 
improvements apply to water, drainage and wastewater infrastructure, which include the public 
sanitary sewer, public combined sewer, and public storm drain systems. Last revised in 2021, ENG-
430 specifies the procedure for builders and developers who intend to dispute utility system 
improvements required by SPU. 
 
The revisions: 

• Establish SPU as the department responsible for determining the drainage and wastewater 
points of discharge. 

• Streamline and clarify language and terminology. 
 
The full text of the rule change can be found at www.seattle.gov/utilities/about/policies. Print copies 
available on request. 
 

Send comments in writing to 
 

Michelle Lange 
Development Services Office 

Seattle Public Utilities 
P.O. Box 34018 

Seattle, WA 98124-4018 
Michelle.Lange@seattle.gov 

206-727-8726 
 

Deadline for comments: October 1, 2025 
 

Publication date: September 10, 2025 

http://www.seattle.gov/utilities/about/policies

